
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release 

March 19, 2019 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

  
IMPORTANT: Lane Closure on North Avenue Due to   

Sewer Work 
 

What:  Lane closure due to replacement of the sanitary sewer line  

 

Where: 641 North Avenue between Glen Iris Drive NE and the entrance to 

Ponce City Market.   

 

When:  Tuesday, March 26, 2019, beginning at 9 a.m. until 4 p.m. each day. 

 Work will continue throughout the day for approximately one (1) 

month. 

 

Comments:  Crews will replace the existing sanitary sewer line requiring the 

closure of the two (2) eastbound lanes. Work is scheduled to start on or about 

Tuesday, March 26, 2019 and last approximately one (1) month, weather 

dependent. 
 

An Atlanta Police Officer and flaggers will be in place to guide motorists around 

the work zone. Residents and businesses will continue to have access to mail 

and package delivery, emergency services and trash pick-up. Motorists are 

urged to use caution and to avoid the area if possible.  
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